St Gabriel’s Catholic Voluntary Primary Academy
Classroom Teacher
The Governing Body of our thriving school is looking to appoint 2.4 outstanding teachers, from September 2017, who will make a significant contribution to our loving and creative school community.
Ofsted, January 2017, states that St Gabriel’s has “established an ethos of high expectations and a shared commitment to ongoing improvement”.  It is an inclusive community where a commitment to the children’s wider personal needs is evident.
Applications are welcome from newly qualified teachers and also teachers with previous experience.
The successful candidate will:

· Actively support the Catholic ethos of our school
· Have the highest expectations and a commitment to securing outstanding progress for all learners across all subjects 
· Recognise the importance of all our school’s partners and the valuable contributions they play in the schools success

· Strive to achieve outstanding teaching and learning

We offer:

· Fantastic pupils and a friendly and nurturing Catholic school family
· Support of a team committed to excellence with high expectations
· A committed leadership team, friendly and dedicated staff and supportive governing body
· A well-resourced school with an exciting curriculum

St Gabriel’s is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children/young people and vulnerable adults. We expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment and an enhanced DBS certificate will be sought along with other relevant employment checks.


Previously shortlisted candidates from the 24th March will be considered, if the candidates contact school by email before the closing date.
Closing date for applications: Monday 1st May 2017, noon.
Interviews: Friday 5th May 2017

For further information please contact School on 01642 315538. 
Application forms are available on the CES website. 

http://www.catholiceducation.org.uk/employment-documents/application-forms
Applications can be returned via email using schooladmin@st-gabriels.rac.sch.uk or posted directly to the school.

Please visit our school website for further information 
http://www.stgabrielsprimaryacademy.co.uk
